
 

 

 
 

BY EMAIL 
 
October 17, 2019 
 
Ms. Jennifer Tidmarsh 
Project Director 
NextBridge Infrastructure, LP 
290 Bay Street, Suite 1720 
Toronto ON  M5H 2Y2 
Jennifer.Tidmarsh@nexteraenergy.com  
 
 
Dear Ms. Tidmarsh: 
 
Re: NextBridge Infrastructure, LP  
 Extension Request for Quarterly Report on the East-West Tie Project  
 Board File No.: EB-2017-0182 
  
On October 17, 2019, Upper Canada Transmission Inc., operating as NextBridge 
Infrastructure, LP (NextBridge) filed a letter with the Ontario Energy Board (OEB) 
requesting an extension to the date on which NextBridge is to file its quarterly report for 
the period July 1 to September 30, 2019. NextBridge asked for an extension to 
November 8, 2019 from the required filing date of October 22, 2019, given the nature 
and scope of the certain reporting requirements as set out in the OEB’s October 10, 
2019 letter to NextBridge. The OEB grants NextBridge’s request for an extension. 
NextBridge is required to file its quarterly report for the period July 1 to September 30, 
2019 by November 8, 2019. 
  
Yours truly, 
 
Original Signed By 
 
Brian Hewson 
Vice President, Consumer Protection & Industry Performance 
 
cc: Devon Huber, Sr. Manager – Regulatory Affairs, IESO 

Joanne Richardson, Director – Major Projects and Partnerships, Hydro One 
Networks Inc. 
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